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PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT & PRESS RELEASE 
 

TO:  Boone County Commission, Media & Others 

 

FROM:   Micah Taylor, Professional Civil Engineer 

 

DATE: June 4, 2018  

 

EVENT: Lake of the Woods Subdivision Street Rebuild  

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Boone County Resource Management, through contractor Christensen 

Construction Company, will be performing a street rebuild project in portions of 

the Lake of the Woods Subdivision.  Streets to be rehabilitated include Rocky 

Mountain Avenue, Crater Lake Drive, Glacier Drive, and Yosemite Avenue.   

This project will involve spot repair of curb and gutter, removal of existing 

concrete street pavement, excavation of underlying soil, installation of base rock 

and new asphalt pavement. 

 

Work will begin Monday, June 11, 2018 and will last approximately ten weeks, 

weather permitting.  Vehicle access and on-street parking will be restricted in the 

work zones Monday-Friday, 7:00 am – 6:00 pm. “No Parking” signs will be 

posted and violators may be subject to tow at their expense.  Access in and out of 

driveways will be restricted as well. A representative from the contractor will be 

coordinating with homeowners on an individual basis to help coordinate access 

issues.  

 

The project will be constructed in phases to help lessen the number of people 

affected. Construction will be noisy and dusty. All motorists are urged to 

exercise caution in work zones and follow posted signage or instructions from 

onsite personnel. We understand the inconveniences of construction and 

appreciate your cooperation as we work to make these improvements.  Please 

note that weather conditions can affect project start and end dates.  

 

For more information about this or other Resource Management projects please 

visit our website at: 
https://www.showmeboone.com/resourcemanagement/Engineering/Projects.asp 


